The Voice of the Village

Hilbert, W1

January 2025
From the Village Board — Highlights from the Regular Board Meeting:

The Village Board approved the following:

e Payment request #2 to Sabel Mechanical in the amount of $137,800.51 for the sludge
dewatering system project at the wastewater treatment facility.

e Resolution 2025-01 regarding the “Final Resolution Authorizing to Levy Special
Assessments” for the Thorn Creek Dr. & Tanglewood Way 2025 Street Project.

e To purchase a lawn mower for the Wastewater Treatment Facility in the budgeted
amount of $7,059.59.

e The Temporary Class B license to St. Mary’s Congregation for the “All for Love” event.

The Village Board received notice of the following:
e The Calumet County Interim Settlement for Property Taxes
e The Notice of General Transportation Aid Calculation Summary
e The Notice of General Transportation Aid Quarterly Payment
e Nomination Papers were filed forl of the 3 open Trustee Positions:
Village Trustee: Chase Collins
Village Trustees Peggy Nolan and Ken Stenklyft have not filed papers
Nomination Papers were filed for the open Village President Position:
Village President: Tom Roehrig
If you are interested in becoming a registered write-in candidate, please contact the Village
Office at 920.853.3241

RECYCLING/GARBAGE REMINDER

A friendly reminder to please be diligent on separating your recycling from your garbage
waste. The Village receives a report every month on the percentage of recycling and
garbage which is collected. Our recycling percentage has lowered and garbage percentage
has increased. It was also reported that they has been an increase of recycling items being
disposed of in the regular garbage. The Village does get charged more for the tonnage of
garbage compared to the tonnage of recycling. In order for us to keep your yearly garbage
fees from increasing (as listed on your property tax bill) we need everyone’s help when it
comes to recycling. So please take the extra time to separate the items into the correct
cans. Thanks!

-Over-



OVERNIGHT PARKING

Effective November 15" and extending to April 15, no person shall park or leave standing
any vechile or equipment upon any of the streets or alleyways of the Village of Hilbert
between 3 a.m. and 7 a.m.; except physicians or emergency calls.

Next Regular Board Meeting —
Tuesday, February 11, 2025 at 6 p.m.
Spring Primary Election —
Tuesday, February 18, 2025 from 7 a.m. — 8 p.m. @ the Village Hall
Spring Election —
Tuesday, April 1, 2025 from 7 a.m. — 8 p.m. @ the Village Hall
Village of Hilbert Website: hilbertwi.gov
Village Clerk’s Office e-mail: clerktreasurer@hilbertwi.gov
Village Clerk’s Office Phone Number: 920.853.3241




